
 
 

MEET THE TEACHER EVENING  

& YEAR 6 CAMP MEETING  

THURSDAY 2nd MARCH  
 
 
You are invited to school on the evening of Thursday 2nd March to meet 
your child’s new class teacher for 2017.  The purpose of this meeting is for 
you to find out about class expectations and organisation.  Children are 
encouraged to accompany their parents to this evening. 
 
Teachers of Rooms 9 - 20 will be in their own classes from 5.00pm – 
5.30pm.   At 5.00 pm each teacher will give a brief address to parents.  
Teachers of Rooms 1, 2, 4, 6, 7, 8 and 21 will be in their classrooms from 
5.30pm – 6.00pm.  The Room 3 and 5 teachers will be in Room 3. 
 
At 6.00pm there will be a Year 6 Camp meeting in Room 2.  Any parents 
wanting to find out more information about this year’s camp in term 2 can 
come along to hear about costs, activities, venue, food etc. 
 
We hope to see as many parents as possible during this time. 
 
Cheryl Davies-Crook 
Principal 
 
 

 


